August 2017

Doug Lasko Okuma Headquarters 2310 E. Locust St. Ontario, CA 91761

Dear Mr. Lasko,

On behalf of our 350+ membership, and the Girl Scouts San Diego, we sincerely want to thank okuma for the donation of 24 pink trout rod and reel combos donated to our Anglers 4 Scouts program.

While we have for years, adopted the Boy Scout's San Diego & Imperial Council fishing programs; providing new rods and reels for both Camp Fiesta Island (saltwater) on Mission Bay, and Mataguay Scout Ranch in Warner Springs (freshwater), this is the first year we were approached by the Girl Scouts.

Through your generous donation, for the first time, 2,240 Girl Scout campers had the opportunity to use new fishing gear at Camp Winacka in Julian.

Prior to the start of their summer camp session, we delivered the new okuma gear. Our members worked with their counseling staff (see photo) to help them teach the campers the art and fun of fishing. Honestly, the Girl Scout camp has a nicer, deeper, cleaner, and more well stocked pond than the Boy Scouts!

Thanks to your involvement and support, together with our connection with Wayne Kotow/C.C.A.-California, our mission of helping inspire and encourage younger anglers will continue for years to come.

Sincerely

Ken Harrison, Anglers 4 Scouts Program Chairperson

Oceanside Senior Anglers

My Address: PO Box 393 Cardiff by the Sea, CA 92007 760-815-2502 (phone/text) califcomedy@aol.com

Donated by the Oceanside Senior Anglers through a Generous Donation by

and Coastal Conservation

We placed this sticker on every donated rod